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                                                                                                                      12th March 2023 

 

E-Mail to clerk@hurstpc.org.uk 

For The Attention of The Chairman and Members of St.Nicholas Hurst Parish 

Council 

Dear Councillor Smith, 

Many thanks to you and your colleagues on The Parish Council for all your efforts 

firstly, in facilitating Rule 6 status and then, all the hard work in engaging a Barrister 

and preparing and delivering a case at the recent Planning Inquiry into proposed 

developments on land East of Lodge Road. It supported the case put by Wokingham 

Borough Council and coordinated the statements made by other groups and 

residents in the community. A job well done in bringing about a decision that will 

preserve the character and identity of Hurst and has brought huge relief to the 

whole community. 

Yours sincerely, 

John Osborne, on behalf of Hurst Village Society 
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